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2023 School Excursion 

Sydney Excursion 2023 Sydney Excursion 2023 Happy 40th 

Birthday 

Mr Gorman 

 



Calendar  2023 
Term 2  Week 6 

Tuesday 22 August Mr Gorman is 40 !!!! 

Friday 25August Riverina Athletics 

Term 2  Week 7 

Thursday  31 August Puggles 

Friday 1 September Woodbridge Cup 
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Oscar Onus 

For 

Improvement across all  

KLA’s 

Well Done Oscar! 

Students need to bring 

their own fruit as  

Woolworths are unable 

to supply us with any 

fruit  in the future. 

Callie 

Coco 
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A message from Brad 

 

Welcome to week 6 Term 3, everyone!  

Well our poor Matilda’s couldn’t quite get the job 

done last week against The Lionesses. A 

monumental effort from our girls in getting to the 

semi-final. There is nothing like a game of sport to 

rise a nation! Let’s hope the wobblies can get us 

up off our seat in France as they take on the 

Rugby World Cup.  

This week, our students will complete their mid 

term spelling review as they look back on all of 

their spelling and grammar rules of the past 5 

weeks. Students will also look to finalise their 

writing skills as they prepare for their narrative 

writing assessment next week. Does anyone 

remember alliteration or onomatopoeia? Just ask 

our year 4-6 students!   

Good luck to our Riverina Athletics representatives 

Isobel Welsh, Ed Smith, Harvey Graham, Joe 

Graham and Max Weston as they take on the best 

in the district in Albury on Friday. Isobel will run in 

the 200m while the boys combine for the small 

schools relay for their final time before they make 

their way into high school next year!  

Next Friday, we will be off to Tumut to compete in 

the Woodbridge Cup tennis competition. Mick will 

be transporting our students down and back. 

Normal bus run times will apply.  

Our trusty school photographer, Siana Lucas has 

pencilled in, Monday September 4th for our 

School Photo’s. That leaves plenty of time to 

prune the mullets, trim the fringe or put in a blue 

rinse! Thanks Siana for getting this organised.  

Finally, On Behalf of the Bongongo Public School 

community, I send our deepest sympathies to the 

family and friends of George Hassett who 

tragically passed away last week. A top bloke and 

cheerful character, taken far too soon.  

I am on leave this week. Miss Kerr will be my 

replacement.  

Enjoy the week everyone!  Brad 

A message from Sam 

Welcome to week 6! I can’t believe we are 

halfway through the term.   

Last week in the K-3 classroom, our focus in 

Numeracy was time. K-3 students have been 

working hard to master the concept of telling 

the time. All students made great improvement 

in the post assessment, well done! Telling the 

time is a topic that needs continued practice, so 

please feel free to grab the analogue clock out 

at home and ask your children to tell you what 

the time is!     

Next week, we will be focusing on narratives. All 

children have their own goals that we have 

created together based on their term 2 writing 

assessments. We will be focusing on using 

descriptive language, dialogue as well as 

students individual goals.   

Sound focus:   

K: t, tt (tiger)  

1-6: or (horse), oo (book)  

Numeracy focus:   

Addition and subtraction  

Have a great week!   

 Sam 

CWA Donation 
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